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MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:   July 5, 2018  
 
To:   County Treasurers and Assessors 
 
From:      Kelly Langley, Supervisor 
    Local Government Finance 
  
Subject:  FY 2017-18 Property Tax Collection  
 
 
In August 2018, the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy will begin its process to determine 
each county’s FY 2018 maximum liabilities in the State’s Medicaid Match Program.  In order to assist in 
this process, the Local Government Finance section will begin compiling property tax collection data for 
fiscal year 2017-18 and will forward the information to DHCFP. 
 
The revenue information requested by DHCFP is the amount of property tax revenue collected from 
secured, unsecured and centrally assessed properties, and Net Proceeds of Minerals.  Specifically the 
amounts credited to the county’s State Indigent Fund, a 6 – 10 cent levy imposed pursuant to NRS 
428.285.   The report form for this information is attached and should be completed and returned to this 
office by August 5, 2018.  
 
Please feel free to contact me at (775) 684-2073, email klangley@tax.state.nv.us, or Penny Hampton at 
(775) 684-2092, email phampton@tax.state.nv.us if you have any questions.  Thank you in advance for 
your assistance in this matter. 
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